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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance: 94.6 % 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 96.9% 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 87% 

Courtenay  99% 

Templar  99% 

Home Learning 

 

  

Spelling tests will 

take place each 

Friday.  

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have had a wonderful week in Courtney class with lots of fantastic 

learning happening. 

 

In English we have been looking at the language we use and thinking about 

the impact it then has on the reader. We have been using precise verbs to 

describe actions in a story. One child wrote “The monster gobbled it up!” 

using gobbled to show the speed in which the monster ate – fantastic work!  

 

In Science this week we have been identifying and naming a variety of 

living things in the environment. Children looked at natural objects, labelling 

them and thinking about why different trees might grow different sized and 

shaped leaves. I wonder if you can spot a Horse Chestnut at home over the 

weekend?  

Star of the Week  

Charlie for being a 

fantastic member 

of Courtney class.  
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On Friday we were joined by the PTFA who helped us create some 

Christmas crafts ready for the Christmas Fayre. We had lots of fun using 

paint and glitter. 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated chocolate today to support our 

Christmas Fayre next week! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

We Believe: 

This week at All Saints Marsh, courage and bravery have been on full display as our children have embraced 
new challenges and experiences with enthusiasm. From creative workshops to public performances, every 
child has shown resilience and determination to step out of their comfort zones and achieve something 
extraordinary. 
 

We are Stronger Together 

We were thrilled by the success of the lantern-making 
workshop and the vibrant drumming sessions that Year 5 and 
6 children enjoyed this week. Their creativity and rhythm were 
a joy to witness! A huge thank you to everyone who helped 
make these events so memorable. Don’t forget, the 
children will proudly showcase their lanterns during the 
Newton Abbot Lantern Parade on Wednesday, December 
11th.  It would be wonderful to see parents lining the route 
to cheer them on—your support means so much. 
 

 

We all belong in our School Trust  

Our choir has been working tirelessly in preparation for their 
performance this Sunday at Avenue Church. These young 
performers have shown incredible commitment and 
bravery, practising diligently to deliver a beautiful show for 
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the public. Their songs celebrate the joy of the season and their courage in sharing their talents with the 
community is inspiring. 
 

 

In realising the possible so that all children can flourish  

Finally, a reminder that Wednesday, December 11th, is Christmas Dinner Day and our whole-school cinema 
trip! To make the day extra special, children are welcome to wear their favourite Christmas jumpers. We’re 
looking forward to a day filled with festive cheer and celebration. Please ensure you’ve confirmed meal 
choices and permissions for the trip. Thank you for your continued support in making these events so 
memorable for our children! 
 

 

Christmas Cards 

We have a Christmas post box in the hall where children can post their Christmas cards to their friends. 

These will be sorted and delivered to classes by Templar Class.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

  

DECEMBER 2024 

11.12.24 - Christmas Jumper Day / PTFA Cinema Trip / Christmas 

Dinner 

11.12.24 Lantern Parade - Newton Abbot Town Centre 

12.12.24 PTFA Christmas Disco KS1 3 -3.45 KS2 4 - 5pm 

17.12.24 Nativity St Pauls Church PM 

18.12.24 PTFA Non school uniform – In exchange for wearing non 

school uniform please bring  in a cake or sweet treat for the PTFA 

cake stall.  

18.12.24 PTFA Christmas Fete PM 

20.12.24- Forde Forest School 

  

Please take a look at our new Christmas Newsletter – with all our 

fabulous Christmas activities in one place. Christmas-Newsletter-

2024.pdf 
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FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

 

ACTION FOR CHILDREN NEWSLETTER

 

In this month’s issue… 

  

• TOP TIPS - this month's Top Tip topic looks at how to save money this Christmas. 

• PARENTING PRE-TEENS can be a challenging time. We share some information and 

guidance on how you can stay close as your children move into adolescence. 

• IT'S THE MOST WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR.. Or is it? Christmas can be a 

challenging time for some people. We share some tips and resources for making the 

festive period a little easier. 

  

We've also got our usual features  - DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - information about upcoming 

events the Devon Digital Team are running, SEND, DECEMBER AWARENESS DAYS and 

much more, so grab a Christmas spiced latte (other flavours are available!) and a mince pie (if 

you're not already fed up with them...) sit back and enjoy this month's newsletter! 

(To view the contents of the Newsletter CLICK HERE or on the “Go to this Sway” link below). 

Check out our Devon Family Hubs website where you can find a wealth of information 

about our face-to-face and digital services across Devon, together with information 

about SEND services, what's on in the community and signposting to Ages and Stages 

advice. There's also a link to our Request for Contact form 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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